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Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers,  

 

 

This letter is to inform you that, linked to their global theme of ‘Peace and Conflict’, the 

children will be using parts of the film ‘Dunkirk,’ as well as a range of non-fiction texts on 

WW2 to drive their learning this half term. 

 

 

The children will only be watching carefully selected, appropriate clips from the film that 

have been watched prior to the lesson. It is a 12 rated film on Netflix and has some scenes 

of violence but the scenes selected do not show any graphic content.  

 

If you do not want your child to watch these clips or if you have any questions or wish to 

discuss this further, please do not hesitate to ask via telephone, in the playground during 

pick up/ drop off or email. . My email address is: 

cgallagher@rockliffemanor.greenwich.sch.uk. Please can all communication regarding this 

be complete by Monday 13th June 9am.    

 

 

 

Many Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

Chantel Gallagher 
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